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[EXTERNAL]: WYEA now operating with licensed parameters
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[ﬂJ 1 attachments (114 KB)
WYEA(AM) STA Grant Letter[27].pdf;

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please
use the 'Report Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC.

Jerry—WYEA is back operating with licensed facilities so the STA is no longer necessary.
Let me know if [ need to notify anyone else at the FCC. Thanks for your help in
approving the STA back in February. ---Best Regards Scott

M. Scott Johnson
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Phone: (202) 256-5941

Facsimile: (202) 363-4266

Email: sjohnson@fccworld.com

https://outlook.office365.com/mail/inbox/id/AAQKAGI2YWIyNGNILTVKNWEINGYyMSO05Yjk2LTE4ZGZiNjJU4AMDNMMgAQAE20GOIMWWghJgQjBYOS8I...  1/1



